

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Executive Headteacher: Sal Ducker Head of School: Libby Thomassen

Friday, 20th December 2024

## **Little Berries Room Lead Arrangements**

Dear Parents and Carers,

I previously updated you via the newsletter that we are sadly saying goodbye to Miss. Gaiger from the 10<sup>th</sup> January 2025. Miss. Gaiger has been such a big part of the Nursery here at Green Ridge and we wish her all the best in her new role!

I am pleased to announce that we have appointed Miss. Mia Stanley to be the new Room Leader for Little Berries. Miss. Stanley played a huge role in re-opening the Nursery this September and is currently working within the Berries room so is best placed to take on this role. We are now recruiting to backfill Miss. Stanley's role and will hopefully be able to confirm this after the Christmas break.

Thank you for your continued support, and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss. Jones.

Kind regards,

Miss. Libby Thomassen Head of School

